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Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
UW-240151 

Cascadia Water LLC Proposed General Rate Case 
Data Request Response 

Request No.: UW-240151 PC IR 4 

Please identify whether the Company has any specific planned future water system 
acquisitions. If no specific acquisitions are planned, does the Company maintain its 
position from its 2021 GRC that it is open to expansion and “continuing to look for the 
acquisition of other assets to further spread [improvement] costs”1? 

Response: 

The Company does not currently have any specific planned water system acquisitions. 
The Company does maintain its position from its 2021 GRC that it is open to expansion 
and is continuing to look for the acquisition of other assets to further spread 
[improvement] costs. 
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